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Craig, Sondra

From: Amber Norris <rivergirlamber@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 5:42 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org; Woodard, Chris
Subject: Reach Center

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Mr. Woodard and Council Members, 
 
I would like to express my support for the Reach Center rezoning.  
 
I strongly believe the services the Reach Center supplies for our community are extremely important and that rezoning 
will help them to expand their services to those in need. 
 
Please support the rezoning of the property as needed to allow the Reach Center to even better support the members 
of our community most in need.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Amber Norris 
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